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STEPHEN STEERE has informed me that this perforator of the General
Nursing Council - now defunct - has now been donated to the
society. Grateful thanks are expressed to Barbara Priddy for this
gift, and to Stephen Steere for being in the right place at the
right time. Stephen will bring it to Baden Powell House on May 11
for members to examine.





